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TOWN OF SPENCER, MASSACHUSETTS 

OFFICE OF THE 

SEWER COMMISSION 
 

 

FRANCIS X. WHITE, CHAIRMAN 

LAWRENCE H. DUFAULT, CLERK 

MICHAEL J. MERCADANTE, MEMBER 

 

JAMES T. LAPLANTE, JR., SUPERINTENDENT 
 

 

3 OLD MEADOW ROAD 

 SPENCER, MA  01562 

           TEL. 508-885-7541 

          TTY   508-885-7525 

 PLANT   508-885-7542 

 

Minutes of Meeting held January 10, 2022. 

Meeting of the Board of Sewer Commissioners held at the Water Department, also, broadcast live from the 

Spencer Water Department, 3 Old Meadow Rd, Spencer, MA. (Documents are on file at the Utilities and Facilities Office) 

 

Members present:  Francis "Frank" White 

                                    Lawrence "Larry" Dufault 

                                     

Sewer staff present: James Laplante, Jr., Supt. 

                                    Debra Graves, Sr Clerk 

 

Dial In:  State Representative’s: Anne Gobi, Peter Durant, Ann Gaudreau, Donald Berthiaume 

   Town Administrator: Jeff Bridges 

   Board of Selectmen: Ralph Hicks, In Person – Gary Woodbury 

   Wright-Pierce: Kevin Olson 

   Tighe & Bond: Ian Catlow, R. Siegel 

 

Meeting was called to order at 9:38am. 

 

Infrastructure funding: 

• Congressmen McGovern announced 12 billion secured for various Infrastructure funding for Mass. 

Will be compiling a list statewide projects & doing some prioritization. As soon as State 

Administration & Finance has secured funding, Bills will be introduced to prioritize Spencer as a 

shovel ready project. Tighe & Bond tentatively scheduled for late Jan., Feb Bid release. Spencer is on 

the initial IUP (Intended Use Plan) for SRF Funding and awaiting inclusion on round 2. Estimated 24 

months active construction & another two months for punch list. 

•  SSES should be complete by Aug. 2022. Looking to submit grant application to MCWT (Mass. 

Clean Water Trust) in August 2022. Earliest Collections system rehab work would be 2023. 

 

Public Meeting adjourned at 10:10am motion by Larry, Second by Frank, in favor.  

 

The Board voted and approved minutes on 1/12/22. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Debra Graves 

 


